
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

HELD ON 29 JANUARY 2004 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 

OSM.03/04
MINUTES OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES

The following minutes were submitted:

(b) Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 8 January 2004  

There was discussion on the varying quality of Business Unit Plan monitoring reports which were being presented to Overview and Scrutiny Committees.  There was concern that, whilst the majority of reports to Overview and Scrutiny Committees are of a high quality, there are some instances where reports are inadequate and unacceptable. The criticisms were that some reports:

· are given verbally rather in a written format;

· are unclear or difficult to understand;

· do not include enough information 

· do not provide information which the Committee has requested on a previous occasion.

It was suggested that the situation should be examined by this Committee at the next meeting and if necessary the Town Clerk and Chief Executive should take action to ensure that all reports to Committee are to the same high standard. 

RESOLVED – That the quality of officer reports to Overview and Scrutiny Committees be an item on the agenda for the next meeting of the Management Committee, at which time the Chairmen of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees could comment on reports they had received.







